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WEEK AT A GLANCE 

SATURDAY, 
MAY 6th 

First Communion at 10:00am 

SUNDAY,    
MAY 7th 

Youth for Christ Run 

WED.,        
MAY 10th 

Confirmation Practice at 6:30pm 
in the Church 

WED.,         
MAY 10th 

3rd Grade to Aspen Art Museum 

THURSDAY, 
MAY 11th 

1st Grade Field trip 

FRIDAY,   
MAY 12th 

NO SCHOOL—Staff Development 
Day 

THURSDAY,  
MAY 11th 

Confirmation at 7pm 

With Faith, Hope and Love we will make the ordinary into the extraordinary. 

Editor:  Wendy Vanderhoof 

THURSDAY MASS—May 11, 2017: 

Our worship leaders and our altar servers will be made up of 
students from the 5th and 8th grades, the bread servers are from 
the 1st grade and the wine servers are from the 2nd grade.  
Please join us!! 

Commentator: Ryan Delgadillo  

Readers: Jesus Cervantes and Leyna McGill 

Altar Servers: Braydon Duncan, Shai Bello, Grace Oliver and Tessa Porter 

Wine Servers: Gus Geiman and Graham Kingston 

Bread Servers:  Madeline Fletcher and Bridget Gibson 

SUMMER PROGRAM 
 

Who?  
Children between the ages of 3-6 

 

When?  
June 12th—August 4th 

 

Where?  
St. Stephen Catholic School—Preschool 

 

Cost?  
$47 per day 

 
Questions? Or for more information email: 

preschool@scsglenwood.org 

FINE ARTS NIGHT—TUESDAY, MAY 16th 

Art Show begins at 5:00pm 

Talent Shot begins at 6:30pm 
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Welcome to Agrabah and the Academy Award-winning 
adventure of the street rat that became a prince! 

14 ROLES + ENSEMBLE 
G RATED - 2 ACTS 

 

Auditions June 8th and 9th  
Rehearsals Begin June 14-July 6th  
Show Dates Friday July 7th at 7pm  

Saturday July 8th at 7pm 
Sunday July 9th at 2pm 

 
Show location at the New Parish Hall in the Church.  

Weekly rehearsals are Monday-Thursday 9:00-3:00pm 
at  

St. Stephen Catholic School  
414 S. Hyland Park Drive  

Glenwood Springs, CO  81601  
$425.00 per performer 

Ages 5-17 yrs. 
All additional information is at www.JHTheatricals.com 

Hot Lunch Program 2017-2018! 
Great news!  Beginning in August 
2017 we have a new hot lunch 
program on Tuesdays, Wednes-
days and Thursdays.  We will be 
offering some healthy lunches 

with a kid-friendly twist.  More details will be 
forthcoming in our summer newsletter.   
We will still be offering pizza lunches on Mon-
days and Fridays. 

FREE SPORT PHYSICALS 

If your son or daughter plans to participate in 
any middle school or high school sports next 
school year, they are required to get a sports 
physical before they can practice.  

Glenwood Medical Associates (GMA) will offer 
a FREE SPORTS PHYSICAL day on Wednesday, 
May 10th. Middle school will begin at 6pm with 
high school to follow around 6:30pm. 

St. Stephen Catholic School Students Score Above the National Averages on ACRE Tests! 

A Shout Out of Congratulations to the fifth and eighth graders and all their religion teachers! Once again, our       
students scored higher than the national averages across the board on the American Catholic Religious Education 
(ACRE) Standardized Test. This examination is given to Catholic school students across the country; it tests         
students’ knowledge of Catholic teachings and morality. What a beautiful testament to the amazing disciples of 
Christ our students are growing up to be in our parish and school community. Thank you parents for choosing to 
partner with our school in forming your children in our faith and love of our Lord. We are so grateful to have such a 
supportive parish. Amen!           

OFFERTORY DURING CHILDREN’S MASS—We are so 
excited to announce that we have raised the following 
for our monthly tithing during Children’s Mass: 
 
 

All money raised will be contributed to the Capital Cam-
paign.  We will continue to have offertory during Chil-
dren’s mass for the remainder of the year, so keep 
bringing in your tithing and help us build a new school!!! 
 
We want to thank each of you for your contributions to 
the Children’s Offertory. With your help and support we 
will be able to build our new school! 

Aug & Sept $   268.18 

October $     76.80 

November $   353.66 

December $   266.16 

January $   156.55 

February $     69.65 

March $   190.55 

TOTAL $1,453.21 

April $     71.06 

May  
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AYE….MATEY…..STRANDED ON A DESERT IS-
LAND…….While the 7th and 8th grade are gone learn-
ing about the foundation or our country, 6th grade was 
left in the hands of our “Mad Scientist” - Mrs. Hatch. 
The class was stranded on a desert island after a ter-
rible ship wreck; the groups were tasked with several 
missions in order to survive. They had to create a 
shelter to find refuge from the rough desert nights, build a 
bridge in order to obtain food from the grove of coconut trees 
on the other side of the river, find materials to send a mes-
sage in a bottle in hopes someone will save them, and build a 
raft to venture out into the wild seas to try to travel home. 

ARRRGH!!!!! Pirates!!!!!! Yes, Pirates, did I forget to mention the groups had to fend off 
pirates with their highly creative coconut catapults. The week has been quit a blast filled 
with wonderful STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Mathematics) projects and 
group building.   

The 4th and 5th grade class traveled to 
The John McConnell Science Center and 
The Museum of the West in Grand Jct. 
The students made “goo” and some stu-
dents blew them up to make internal or-
gans, as the 5th graders are studying the 
human body. All the students spent 
hours building models, testing science 
theories, conducting science experi-

ments, and holding live 
reptiles. Great fun! 


